
From: 
Sent: 
To: Bruno, Kenneth (kenneth.bruno@cpuc.ca.gov) (kenneth.bruno@cpuc.ca.gov); 

'Sarina, Nathan' (Nathan.Sarina@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: Daubin, Brian M (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BMD5); 

Singh, Sumeet 
(/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=S 1ST56905772); 
elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov (elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov); Knapp, 
Kevin (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=KlKQ) 

Bcc: 
Subject: Carmel Supplement 

Mr Bruno, 

Attached please find the supplemental information PG&E provided to the City of 
Carmel July 8, 2014. This information was in response to the May 6th meeting with 
the City of Carmel requesting PG&E for the June Supplemental Exponent Draft Report 
as well as responses to additional questions that were raised by the City during the 
May meeting. 

Sincerely, 

Redacted 

PG&E - Gas Operations, Regulatory Compliance 

Redacted 
w: 
c: 

Redacted 

7/9/2014 5:24:10 PM 

I Redacted 
Redacted 

SB GT&S 0659887 

mailto:kenneth.bruno@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:kenneth.bruno@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:Nathan.Sarina@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov

